
Dear Parents and Carers

We have joined partnership with Your School Lottery to help raise more funds for our schools.

Your School Lottery was established in 2013 and is raising over £1 million a year for school funds. 

The first draw starts on Saturday 16th September, with the draws then being weekly, every
Saturday.

It is £1 per week and each ticket will have 6 numbers and each number will be between 0 and 9.
If you have match all 6 numbers, you will win the national JACKPOT prize of up to £25,000.
They also guarantee a winner from our schools every Saturday which is drawn on a raffle basis.

For every ticket you play 74.2% goes to our schools and prizes.

To buy your tickets for this Saturday’s draw then please visit: -
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/canford-heath-infant-and-junior

Any queries about this, please contact PATCH at patch@teachpoole.com.

Thank you for your support!

The PATCH and Friends team

Leoroyd Road
Poole
BH17 8PJ
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